
Cambridge School 

Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 12th July 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are on the final lap and the summer break is nearly here, not that 
you would be able to tell from the terrible weather. This week we held 
our final transition event of the academic year and the whole school 
moved into their new classes with their new staff yesterday morning, 
including the Year 7s. It was a chance to meet new people, test their 
social and communication skills and build new relationships. There 
was a sense of anticipation and excitement around the school as  
experiences were shared and bonds were formed. The new Year 7s 
were especially excited to meet their peers and key staff. 

We are hosting our annual Leavers’ Prom this evening in the Hall and 
the school Hall has been decorated beautifully in gold and black. The 
aromas coming from the kitchen are tantalisingly mouth-watering. 
There will be plenty of pictures available in the End of Year Newsletter 
which will be published soon. Dancing shoes are being polished and 
frocks and suits are hanging in every classroom for our students to 
wear with pride as they celebrate the end of their time here at  
Cambridge. We will have fond memories of the Class of 2024 who 
have grown into fine young men and women, ready to embark on their 
journey into adulthood. 

The school held the third and final Tender:RESET parental workshop 
on Wednesday 10

th
 July on the topic of healthy online relationships 

which many parents attended in person and virtually. The levels of 
engagement were high and parent shared strategies in a safe and  
non-judgemental space. The collaborative and supportive nature of 
these workshops has been fantastic and we look forward to continuing 
work of this type next academic year. 

Enjoy the weekend and look out for end of year reports coming soon 
via Parentmail. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Alan Campbell, 

Head Teacher 

 
Stars Of The Week 

 

100% Student Attendance Award 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outstanding Behaviour Award 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Note: Some parents have not given  
permission for their child’s photo to be used 

in external publications 

 
15th—19th Jul: Culture Week 

19th Jul: International Fair 

24th Jul: End Of Term, finish at 1pm 

2nd & 3rd Sept: INSET DAY 

4th Sept: New term begins, children return 

THE SPACE - a space to share 
The Space is a monthly, online forum for parents/ carers 

PLEASE JOIN US ONLINE @ 11.00 – 11.45am 

THURSDAY 18 JULY   

Please click on the link below to join THE SPACE  @ 11-
11.45am   

Click here to join the meeting  

Meeting ID: 399 641 081 894  
Passcode: xpX5qf  

Important Dates 

Joao DaSilva 

Paris Cole Callum Lewis 

Ibrahim El-Amrani 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YThmYzRjYjItZjVkYS00YjRiLTliZmUtNzQxMjRkYTYzZjc0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22c666878f-5a43-4eba-99b9-5834b8febb4d%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2208a07e02-8880-4860-b2f7-82dd789a6edd%22%7d


House Competition: Week Ending 12h July 2024 

Points are awarded for good work and good behaviour, and can be earned for winning competitions 

 

2310 2270 2246 

2248 2240 2516                                                                                                                         

Attendance: Week Ending 5th July 2024 

 

Angelou Class 

83%  

Akala Class 

92%  

Bevan Class 

79%  

Armstrong Class 

78%  

Einstein Class 

100%  

Wilberforce Class 

97%  

Farah Class 

91%  

Franklin Class 

92%  

Nightingale Class 

88%  

Obama Class 

100% 

Rashford  Class 

73%  

Rowling Class 

88%  

Turing  Class 

93%  

Wiltshire Class 

91%  
Einstein & 

Obama Class! 

Contact us:  

Cambridge School, 61 Bryony Road, London W12 0SP, Tel – 0208 735 0980. Email admin@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk 

mailto:admin@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk




Email any of us if you’re interested in  

joining Cambridge School’s Parent & 

Teacher Association: 

Fran: f.rieger@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk  

 

Liw o.grzelek@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk  

 

Pam: p.pike@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk 


